

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

ROY COOPER GOVERNOR

September 10, 2021

ACLU of North Carolina
Black Voters Matter Fund
Common Cause North Carolina
Democracy North Carolina
Disability Rights North Carolina
El Pueblo
Emancipate NC
Episcopal Farmworker Ministry
Equality NC

Fortaleza
Forward Justice
Mujerxs Organizando Oportunidades Notables
North Carolina A. Philip Randolph Educational Fund
North Carolina Asian Americans Together
Planned Parenthood South Atlantic
S J Adams Consulting
Southern Coalition for Social Justice
The Social Justice Mobilizing Organizing Group

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY

Dear All:

Thank you for reaching out to our office regarding House Bill 324 – Ensuring Dignity & Nondiscrimination/Schools.

Governor Cooper vetoed HB 324 on September 10, 2021, and he shared the following statement:

The legislature should be focused on supporting teachers, helping students recover lost learning, and investing in our public schools. Instead, this bill pushes calculated, conspiracy-laden politics into public education.

Thank you again for reaching out to our office. We appreciate input from valuable

stakeholders.

T McCrimmon

Redairds.

Director of Legislative Affairs
Office of Governor Roy Cooper

LM/am